
 

 
Hopefully, everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy Kwanza and Chanukah and whatever holiday you might be 
celebrating. And thanks to everyone for all the service you have done for your service is in the spirit of all those sea-
sonal celebrations and is a year-long activity. 
 

We are half-way through our Lion year and at the beginning of another calendar year. It is time to pause and reflect 
on what we have accomplished and what we plan for the coming time. 
 

We have dropped 52 members and added 27 members for a net loss of 25 members. We have only 698 members in 
our district. The other three districts have added members. While our service level is admirable our continued loss 
of members will soon impact our service delivery.  While my health problems have kept me off the road for the past 
several months I am back scheduling visits. I will be at your door soon and rest assured we are going to be talking 
about the elephant in the room – membership. 
 

So, I would like you to think about what you, as an individual Lion or as a club, can do to increase your membership.  
We all have friends outside of Lions. It is good to ask them to join you in service projects or social activities. Let them 
taste the spirit you have. When you do KidSight screening or Health Fair or work at the carousel or whatever public 
activities you do, have a table with some information set up and a Lion available to answer questions and socialize. 
Remember, your club has a membership committee chair as part of the Global Membership Team. That is more than 
a title. Make a phone call to LCI or to our district GMT coordinator and get some membership aps and some fliers. 
Have them with you at every function, in your purse or briefcase.  I always have a couple applications in my car. 
 

Do something fun and creative at a club meeting. If possible have access to a printer, but that is not necessary.  Bring 
a laptop to the meeting. If possible, have access to a TV or a large monitor. Access the Lions Club International web-
site and find the template to make your own personal club flier and application. It is not complicated and the team 
effort can help build spirit and be fun. The fliers can be printed commercially or on a home printer at a low cost per 
flier. This is also a good way to make fliers to promote your next activity. Design them as a team, sharing photos and 
ideas. Our Lion Tamer is always taking photos. 
 
Speaking of promotion, we all seem to do a spotty job of promoting ourselves to ourselves. Statewide some 400 of us 
are using the MD 6 Facebook page and only 40 are using the 6C Facebook page. Our district should have several  
hundred members sharing facebook news about meetings and events. That means a few of us are in the daily  
information loop but a lot more could be and even more outsiders could be informed about what Lions are doing. 
The same can be done by promoting our club web pages. We tend to keep our candle under a bushel when we should 
be more inclined to let our light shine. Sometimes we just need a little individual exposure, like wearing our Lions 
pin all the time, having a Lions sticker on our car and our front door. I have a Lions earring that I routinely wear. We 
don’t have to be evangelists but we can be missionaries. That means, as we are doing our service we remind people 
that we are Lions. 
 

Let’s think about recruiting as a group. 
 

Don’t forget the 6C cabinet meeting on January 28 at 10. We will be at the Ameri-
can Legion Hall in Golden. That is at 500 9th Ave. Watch for emails about training and 
service activities. Preliminary agenda items will include: Combined state and district 
convention; recruiting; update on IRS and state filing requirements; discussion of 
your training interests; LEO clubs. Be there and have fun. 
 

In the meantime, Happy New Year fellow Lions. 
 

                                                                           DG Jack Russalesi  
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       1st VDG Steve Kinsky 



 

        1st VDG Steve Kinsky 
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          KidSight Colorado 
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 Rocky Mountain Cyber News 

Meet Motivational Speaker Jason Romero @ CRM Cyber Lions Meeting 
Saturday, January 14, 2017  3:30pm @ The Summit Steakhouse 2700 S Havana 

 
Who is Jason Romero?  
 Jason Romero is just another person with a unique and interesting story. His story includes losing his 
eyesight and gaining a Vision of making Relentless Forward Progress in all areas of his life. His pursuit 
of that Vision has taken him around the world and included earning a Juris Doctorate degree, practic-
ing law, running a $400 Million company for General Electric, saving and running a non-profit that 
helps children with Autism, competing in Iron Man Triathlons and 100+ mile foot races, and nurturing 
a deep Faith. He uses his "Triple-A" strategy as the basis for making Relentless Forward Progress. 
More info in http://www.relentlessromero.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.denverpost.com/2016/05/26/run-across-america 

 

www.forbes.com/.../2016/07/14/a-blind-mans-run-across-america 

          Jul 14, 2016 

 

 

http://www.forbes.com/sites/jerrybarca/
http://www.relentlessromero.com/
http://www.denverpost.com/2016/05/26/run-across-america
http://www.forbes.com/.../2016/07/14/a-blind-mans-run-across-america
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Zone C Meeting   

                    

   
 
 
 
 
       Zone C Meeting.  

  
         
We will be holding a zone meeting (finally).  It will be Jan 21st, 10am, pot luck 
at Liggens Tower, 5150 East 34th.  The doors lock at 10am so do not be late or 
you will miss out on the information, good food and the fun.  
  
Please bring a written report of your clubs activities for the past month.  We 
also want to hear how you have made your club successful and projects that 
work in your area.  This is the time to exchange ideas and learn from each 
other.   
  
It is very important for each club to have someone in attendance.  Lets make 
this the best zone meeting ever.  The Five Points club is going out of their 
way to help this happen and we thank them.  
  
See you there.  
  
Barbara Jo 

       Zone Chair Pro-tem 
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 Broomfield Lions 

Breakfast w Santa 

Annual Breakfast with Santa 
Sponsored by the 
Broomfield Lions Club 
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             Douglas County Lions 

52nd Annual Christmas Party for Seniors 

On Saturday December 3rd, the Douglas County Lions Club 
sponsored their 52nd Annual Christmas Party for seniors in 
the Castle Rock area.. 136 were served a home-made turkey  
dinner by Cub Scouts Pack 262, who are sponsored by the 
club.  Lions members prepare the complete meal in their homes. 

The audience was led in Christmas songs by Highland; Ranch 
members PDG Corky and Pat Carlson.  Door prizes of large 
fluffy "lap" blankets were won by four lucky attendees, plus 
two received $20 Starbucks gift cards. 
 

As the seniors departed, each was handed a, small wreath 
for their Christmas tree, which has been a tradition for all of 
these years. Like the meal, these are made by the DC Club 
members. 
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 Please note:                                                                         

District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        
            

The  deadline for submitting articles for this                           
newsletter is the  25th of the month.  

  

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road, Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 

  Email:  ddcc@ddccnotary.com                            
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

  State website:  www.colions.org 

 

     

 
District Governor Jack Russalesi 

     Email: LionJack6C@gmail.com 

     Phone:  303-519-8100 
 

1st Vice District Governor Steve Kinsky 

       Email:  stevekinsky@gmail.com 
       Phone: 303-263-3901 

 

2nd Vice District Governor Rick Argotsinger 
        Email:  rla1977@comcast.net 

         Phone:  303-204-5289 

 
January 21                Zone C Meeting 
 
January 28,                    3rd Cabinet Meeting -  American Legion 
 
April 22 - April  30th     9 Days of the 9Health Fair 
 
May 19 - 20, 2017         MD6 Colorado State Lions Convention 
      (No separate District Conventions the yesr) 
 
June 30th - July 4           Lions Club International Convention 100 Year Celebration - Chicago, Illinois 
 
September 21 - 23rd     USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum - Portland, Oregon 



      District 6C Lions 

    % Lion Pat Carlson 

  71 Prairie Ridge Road 

  Highlands Ranch, Co  80126 


